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Wednesday 19th July 2023 
 

End of year letter from Mrs. Collis 
 
Dear parents and carers 

  
 
A big thank to you all for your continued support and encouragement of all our young people at 
Charlestown. I feel very privileged to work here.  
 
Our Year 6 children leave us on Friday knowing that every single one of them is cared for and that we 
will always be here for them. In SATs week, every single Year 6 child gave it their all and that is all 
we asked for. It really was a proud moment. We wish them a very happy and healthy future.  
 
We’ve had a very challenging but rewarding year. Some successes include a new PTA running 
events and a weekly tuck shop, another great school residential, Gold award in sports, amazing trips 
to the Lake district, airport, Blackpool and Llandudno, another successful leavers party, three secret 
assemblies, sports days, music events, the launch of Rocksteady, a musical theatre production and 
let’s not forget our successful Ofsted inspection. 

  
We say a sad goodbye to staff members, Roxanne Burns (Year 3) and Dimitra Daditsiou (The Arc) 
who will be leaving us and congratulations to Ms Meir on the safe arrival of her baby. Mr Stott also 
becomes a permanent member of the team. We also welcome Ms Lyons to Year 1 in September. 
 
I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable summer, and we cannot wait to see you back in September 
ready for some great learning and new adventures together.  
     
 
   
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Allison Collis 
Headteacher 
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